
Cascade Geargrinders 
CORONAVIRUS MESSAGE 
 
Social distancing doesn't mean you can't enjoy a drive in the country.  
You stay in your car; we'll stay in ours. Come drive with us. 
 
 
Updated 
January 22, 2022 
 
For the duration of the COVID-19 public health emergency, the Cascade Geargrinders Road 
Rally Program will offer events that require no human contact other than within your own car. 
Enjoy a fun drive on scenic less-traveled roads while playing the game of road rally. 
 
Online registration is required. Day-of-event on-site registration will NOT be available. Check 
MotorsportReg for events currently open for registration. 
 
Rally officials will communicate with registered teams via email to complete the check-in 
process and transmit instructions for the rally. Zoom meetings prior to and after events may 
offer additional communication. 
 
Contestant teams will be instructed to arrive at the start location a few minutes before their 
assigned start time and then follow the route instructions through the rally course. Teams will 
be timed and scored by a GPS app (no human checkpoints).  
 
Soon after all teams have completed the rally, final scores will be emailed to all participants. 
 
Prior to the pandemic, we enjoyed chatting with participants at registration and at the end of a 
rally, but these procedures recognize that social distancing reduces spread of the virus.  
 
We don’t have to give up road rally! Play the game that takes you places. Come drive with us! 
 
Stay well, 
 
Monte and Victoria Saager, Chair 
Cascade Geargrinders Road Rally Program 
rally@cascadesportscarclub.org 
 

https://www.motorsportreg.com/calendar/rally/?q=cascade+sports+car+club&radius=300
mailto:rally@cascadesportscarclub.org

